25.

BOARD SEMINAR — ADVOCACY/COMMUNICATION

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Tony Gemmill, DDI 372-2701

Corporate Plan Output: Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board, Vol 1, page 3.2 text 4

A seminar for Board Members was held on Saturday 14 July for the purpose of identifying
opportunities for enhancing the Board’s advocacy role within the community.

The facilitated session was also to enable Members to identify any shortcomings in the present
Board'’s objectives, and the associated performance indicators.

At the conclusion of the seminar it was agreed that individual Members inputs would be analysed with
a view to noting themes of concern, and opportunities, and that these would be further considered at a
later seminar session.

It now remains for the Board to agree on a suitable date for the next session. The experience of
utilising a Saturday morning appeared to be acceptable to Members who attended on 14 July.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That a follow up Board seminar be held at 9.30am on Saturday
4 August 2001.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


